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>
> Dear Hon Shannon Fentiman and the Research Director,
>
> It has come to my notice that you are calling for submissions regarding the above.
>
> I would like to submit that the possibility of couples being able to adopt children is already very scarce.
 Having a mother and father  provides the children being adopted with an environment which for so many years
 has been the accepted relationship as a married couple being a man and woman being married to each other.
>
> This society is changing so much with a push from men wanting to marry men and women wanting to marry
 women. It is very much a case of those who make the most noise are the ones who get what they want. I see it
 in society all the time.
>
> People who do not have an axe to grind are the silent majority. They do not need to make a noise and push for
 changes. One does not have to push and make a loud noise and be intimidating when the normal way of life is
 upheld.
> What right does a homosexual couple have to adopt a child when the natural order of life is that a man and a
 woman pro-create and that a child is placed in this environment. Take a female animal and a male animal in
 pro-creation. This is the normal way of things.
>
> In the bible, it is stated that a man is to marry a woman. This way of life has stood the test of time. What is
 happening in society that changes are being pushed through?
>
> Everywhere now we hear the media calling husband and wives partners.
> Where has this push come from that a husband can no longer be called a husband?
> A wife is now a partner!
> What has been the norm in the past has been sabotaged by media that seeks to make changes to the way
 people think and they do it in such a subtle and sustained way!
> How can a single person adopt a child and then work to support that child?
> If the person is on the dole, is that single person in a position to raise a child?
>
> It is my submission that the laws on adoption remain unchanged. That the cost of adopting a child be a
 reasonable cost and that the honourable member concern himself with looking into why it is so difficult for
 couples to adopt children. Couple being a man and a woman.
>
> Yours sincerely
> Janice de Bruyn (Mrs)
>
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